
PLEASANT HILL MIDDLE SCHOOL/HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS

December 1, 2022

COFFEE CART

The Coffee cart will be closed today.

BUS UPDATE

Bus C will be riding on bus D this afternoon.

THE BILLIE WAY

Remember Billies, always be an upstander rather than a bystander.  If you see racism, harassment, or bullying, 
stand up for what is right and make a report to an adult in the building.

LIBRARY EXPECTATIONS

We have had a lot of students misbehaving in the library lately.  Please enter and exit the library in a quiet, 
respectful manner.  The library is a place of work and study.  Please use quiet voices while using this space.  
Running or rough behavior is not permitted.  All food must be consumed before entering the library.  A 
disrespectful attitude towards students or staff could lead to a ban from the library.
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